Steven Sepe

From: Jenna Foley <jennaefoley@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 10:52 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Attachments: Support for Bill H-5351.docx

Letter attached in support of Bill H-5351.
Thank you for your time.
Best,

Jenna Foley, APRN, FNP-BC



